
FACULTY EVALUATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 
March 26, 2009 

 
The members of the Faculty Evaluation Committee were notified 
electronically to consider the endorsement of replicating the same 
processes and instruments for evaluating faculty performance through 
student engagement in the Distance Education and traditional classroom 
environments.  
 
Members considered this SACS statement:  
 
"On-campus course evaluations are completed by students on a schedule 
determined by each department; distance education course evaluations 
are completed by students on a schedule determined by the eLearning 
department." 
 
Members Bratcher, Harding, Johnson, Kopenits, Rowh and Shadbolt 
motioned and agreed to recommend that the revised tool be replicated 
within all DE courses and traditional classroom environments, and all 
agreed to endorse the delivery of student evaluations of faculty 
performance within the online environment each academic semester. 
 
Members also endorsed the delivery of on-campus course evaluations to 
be completed by students on a schedule to be determined by each 
department.   
 
Submitted:  3-26-09 
 
Mark Rowh, Committee Chair  
 
 
 


